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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
In accordance to the legal provisions in force, we inform the investors that the Quarterly 

Report of  SOCIETATEA DE CONSTRUCTII NAPOCA SA for the Q1 2017 will be available to the 
public as of 11 May 2017, as follows: 

 

- in electronic form, on the Company’s website: www.sccnapoca.ro ; 

- in written form at the Company’s headquarters from Cluj Napoca, P-ta 1 Mai, nr. 1-2; 

- downloading the files from the one of the folowing links. 
 

The Financial Statements as at 31.03.2017, are not audited. 

 

 Additional information can be obtained at Societatea de Constructii Napoca SA headquarters in 

Cluj Napoca, phone no: 0264.42.58.61. 

  

 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 

Ec. Cachita Floara Doina 
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